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ORIGINAL: 

LETTER DATED 22 IJOVEJXBER 1955 FRO&I THE REPRESENTATIVES OF LIBERIA, 
MADAGASCAR, SIERM LEONE AND TUNISIA ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT 

OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

We have the honour to refer to the requests contained in documents S;'6$% 

of 2 August 1965 and S/G791 of 15 October 1965, concerning the discussion. by the 

Security Council of the policy of apartheid of the Government of South Africa. 

In view of the serious situation prevailing at present in Southern Rhodesia 

and the implications it vi.11 certainly have on the question of apartheid to be 

discussed in the Security Council, we request you to defer the debate on this 

question to a later date. 

Please accept, etc. 

(Signed) J.R. GRIKES 
Secretary of State of Liberia 

I.Ir. PAFIRINGA-RATSIXKAO for the 
iiinister for Foreign Al‘fairs 

of Madagascar 

C.B. ROGERS-WRIGHT 
Minister of External Affairs 

of Sierra Leone 

T.ii. SLIM 
Secretary of State of Tunisia 


